MBE PTO Meeting: December 2, 2010 7 PM

In attendance: Jenny Lo, Jeanne Truesdell, Carla Slebodnick, Michelle Harris, Amy Schwartz, Micah Mefford, Yvonne Clark

Call to order: 7 PM

Approval of minutes: Jeanne first, Micah second, all approved.

Principal report:

- A few needs: classroom rugs. Deck boxes going together for playground equipment.
- -Upcoming dates: 12/17: holiday breakfast for teachers/staff; 12/22: school sing-a-long
- -Books for Breakfast doing well. Can we run the program so that all students can receive books? Can it begin earlier in morning so kids aren't missing as much class?
- -Parent Portal for will open in Jan.
- -Metallophone will be ordered with \$500 from PTO.
- -Concern raised by Yvonne about teachers needing items in classrooms. Assured by Micah that teachers aren't going without and needs are met.
- -Book fair: not very profitable, teachers get 50% off classroom and 10% off personal orders.

Treasurer Report:

-Bills paid for fundraiser-\$200 shipping fee we weren't expecting with 1 NSF check for \$166.00.

General:

- -Motion made to approve carpets for computer lab. Carla made motion, Amy second, all approved.
- -Building inspection found several things not to code in building.
- -Evening meetings for February, April and June 2011 changed to 6 PM.